								Warsaw, 15th November, 2020



Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in connection with an engineer position advertised on Link. I am convinced that I have enough experience and skills to start working in your company.
I recently graduated from the Primary School Henryk Sienkiewicz in Stare Babice and I am going to pass to high school in Warsaw in May 2020.
In the course of my professional experience of helping with building designs, I have become more eager to enter this profession. I personally organized the construction of all my projects.
I am a responsible and talented person. In interpersonal contacts, I am patient and firm. I like what I am good at and I intend to expand my range of possibilities.
I look forward to your reply shortly.
Best regards,
Oliwier Sulwiński
